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Board Action Required     ☒

No Action Required     ☐

To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Jennifer Villines
Date: January 11, 2021

cc: Brad Hunt, Kristen Streeter, Carol Snowden 

Re: TASB Policy Update 116

TASB Update 116 has revised both legal and local policies to align with administrative code rules 
or legislation that becomes effective as of January 1, 2021. There is no Board Action required for 
legal policy changes, however, these policies reflect the ever-changing legal context for 
governance and management of the district. 

The local policy updates include the dismissal appeal process for employees, cyber security 
training, student medical treatment and community conduct while on school district premises. 
The suggested revisions were provided to the Board prior to tonight’s meeting for review. 
Additionally, each department that would be impacted by any change has had the opportunity 
to review the changes, give feedback and approve the policy updates proposed by TASB’s legal 
consultants.  

RECOMMENDATION:  Board approval of TASB Update 116 local policy revisions as presented is 
recommended. 
 


